
Board of Supervisors 
Kim Dawson, 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
County of El Dorado 
330 Fair Lane, Building A 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Kim: 

Larry Nelson 

El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 

,January 22, 2021 

Please accept this letter as my formal notice of retirement from my position as County of El 
Dorado Fish and Wildlife Commissioner, At-Large, effective January 27, 2021, 7:00 PM. 

I wish to thank the Board of Supervisors for the opportunity to serve the County of El Dorado. I 
was originally appointed to the Commission by Supervisor Rusty Dupray in February 2005. It 
has been an immensely rewarding experience and I have genuinely enjoyed my time with the 
Commission and representing the County in this capacity. 

The EDC Fish and Wildlife Commission has an important duty maintaining contact with its 
citizens, Communities, State Fish and Wildlife Department, Federal Agencies and maintaining a 
clear channel of communication with the Board of Supervisors. 

The current Commission members are from fields that strongly compliment the Commission's 
purpose. It has been my pleasure to serve with them and I want to thank each one for their 
support and give my well wishes. 

Respectfully Yours, 

Larry Nelson, Chairman 
County of El Dorado Fish and Wildlife Commission 

CC: EDC Fish and Wildlife Commission 
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